Elections Committee

Election ballots should be arriving in civil service employees' mail deliveries the week of April 2. The General sector will have two names appearing, with an option for write-in candidates (3 seats open). The Auxiliary Services sector will have two names appearing, with an option for write-in candidates (2 seats open). The Provost and Vice Chancellor sector will have seven names appearing, with an option for write-in candidates (2 seats open). Ballots are scheduled to be picked up from Campus Mail Services and tallied on April 18, with the successful candidates being notified thereafter.

CASA Dean's Search Committee

The committee has not met since the last Civil Service Council meeting. However, the search committee members received the interview itineraries informing us the three interviewees will be on campus as follows: 1st on 4/10 - 4/11; 2nd on 4/12 - 4/13; and 3rd on 4/17 - 4/18.

Respectfully submitted,

SHARI H GARNETT